SAN-FY2022-C2-IC-CAB
Addendum 1

Santiam has received a request for a site walkthrough, which has been granted for any interested service providers. Site walkthrough details:
Tuesday, February 8th at 12:00 PM.
Meet the Technology Director, Sam Proctor, in the main office located at:
[bookmark: _GoBack]150 SW EVERGREEN ST MILL CITY, OR 97360
